
                                                                          

 

 

BIYANI GROUP OF COLLEGES, JAIPUR 

 

Notice No.: 2022-23/42                                                           Date: 13-09-2022                                       
 

NOTICE 
 

“AARAMBH-2022” 

       “Trust the magic of new beginning………” 
 

On the freshful and joyful occasion, we whole heartedly invite 

all the First Year students of Biyani Girls Colleges to join us and 

enjoy the freshers’ day “AARAMBH-2022” to be held on 

Saturday, 24th September 2022. 

Join us for Celebration 

@ 

Utsav Auditorium 

 

 
 

Dr. Neha Pandey 

Principal 
 

 
Copy to: Chairman/Director (Acad.)/Principals/HR/HOD's/KPO/Reception/IT/Web Developer. 

 


